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Date:  11-04-17 
Complaint Number:  17-253932 
Type of Incident: B & E 
Reporting Officer: Det. Aron Bowser 
Supervisor Approval: Johnson 
 
 
On 11-4-17 in the morning hours of 07:30 AM The Kent County Sheriff’s Department responded 
to a break in at 4175 17 Mile Rd. NE. in the City of Cedar Springs. This is the business of 
Family Farm and Home.  
It was reported by management that several guns were stolen during the break in. It appears as if 
2 subjects were involved. 
The Kent County Sheriff’s Department is continuing to investigate. 
 
Anyone with information involving this incident is advised to call the Kent County Sheriff’s 
Department or Silent Observer. 
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